Good evening everyone and welcome back!

I have missed our weekly phone calls. We will resume our meetings tomorrow at 1pm. The link will be attached in this email.

The topic of discussion is ESY, Future Services, and getting ready to understand how to begin having these conversations.  

Consider the following - Recent NWEA Research has offered the following information in regard to typical learners:
1. [bookmark: _GoBack]When students head back to school next fall, overall, they are likely to retain about 70 percent of this year’s gains in reading, compared with a typical school year.
1. They are likely to retain Less than 50 percent in math compared to a typical school year. 
1. Losses are likely to be more pronounced in the early grades and among those already facing steep inequities.
(This information was obtained from the CASE Webinar on 3-27-2020).

We look forward to connecting with you tomorrow!
